
-
,

., s -

~

FEB 171934 Q
ch a\%

.

v Cu
fs
/

Docket Nos. 50-254; 50-265
'

Commonwealth Edison Company '
-

ATTN: Mr. R. Pleniewicz
Site Vice President

Quad Cities Station
22712 206th Avenue - North
Cordova, IL 61242

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-254/93031;
50-265/93031)

Dear Mr. Pleniewicz: ,

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 27, 1994, in

response to our letter dated December 30, 1993, transmitting a Notice of

Violation associated with Quad Cities Inspection Report Nos. 50-254/93031; 50-

265/93031. We have reviewed your corrective actions and have no further

questions at this time. These corrective actions will be examined during future

inspections.

Sincerely,

c,,.gianeipeatr1 G U" #

2 C {'j {},[ $ Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

See Attached Distribution
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cc:
L. DelGeorge, Vice President, Nuclear

Oversight & Regulatory Services
G. Campbell, Station Manager
N. Chrissotimos, Regulatory Assurance Supervisor
D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory Services

Manager
OC/LFDCB --

Resident Inspectors, Quad Cities,
Dresden, LaSalle, Clinton

R. Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
R. Newmann, Office of Public Counsel,
State Liaison Officer
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission
T. O. Martin, RIII
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